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It's been another great month for us but the big news must be the release of Windows 7, we at TCRM have
been using the beta version for about six months, Andrea says it's "Lush", I think I know what she means.
Anyway Cnet says "Adoption of Windows 7 continues to grow, with the weeks-old operating system
accounting for 4 percent of PCs accessing the Web over the past weekend, according to Net Applications."
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